
 
 

 
HOWELL AREA PARKS & RECREATION AUTHORITY RECREATION PLAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Howell Area Parks & Recreation Authority (HAPRA) shall 

conduct a public hearing for the Howell Area Parks and Recreation Authority Parks and 

Recreation Master Plan on November 19, 2024, at 6:30 PM at Oceola Community Center, 1661 

Latson Road, Howell, MI 48843 for the purpose of receiving comments on the proposed draft of 

the HAPRA Parks and Recreation Master Plan. The Plan includes the following communities 

and entities: Howell Area Parks and Recreation Authority, City of Howell, Howell Township, 

Genoa Township, Oceola Township, and Marion Township. 

 
The Plan evaluates existing recreation opportunities, reviews public input regarding recreation, 

establishes recreational goals, and proposes a five-year schedule of improvements and other 

related items that each jurisdiction wishes to pursue. A PDF copy of the Plan is available for 

review online at https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:3687761c-f4e2-4875-9605-

e3cae926b88b or in person at the Oceola Community Center, 1661 Latson Road, Howell, MI 

48843, during regular office hours.   

 

If you are interested in submitting comments regarding the Draft Plan, please send comments to 

Tim Church at tchurch@howellrecreation.org or by phone at 517-546-0693.  All comments, 

written and oral, will be noted for the record. 
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